
Beginning in 2025, there will be a $2,000
annual cap on out-of-pocket expenses for
Medicare Part D beneficiaries.

This provision aims to make insulin more
affordable for those managing diabetes,
significantly reducing their monthly expenses​

Drug manufacturers will be required to pay
rebates to Medicare if they increase drug
prices faster than the rate of inflation.

Price Negotiation for High-Cost Drugs

Here are some key points on how the Inflation Reduction Act will
impact prescription drug coverage for Medicare beneficiaries:

Annual Out-of-Pocket Cap

Insulin Cost Reduction

Rebates for Price Increases

Questions about
Part D Changes
this AEP?

We are here to help.

hello@reallygreatsite.com

Our dedicated team is ready to provide you with the
support and guidance you need to make informed
decisions. We're here to ensure you get the answers
and help you deserve. Join us for a personalized
consultation and let us help you find the best solutions
for your healthcare needs. Your health and peace of
mind are our top priorities!

 Call us for appointment and consultation (123) 456-7890

This is a solicitation for Insurance. Not affiliated with the U.S. Government or Federal
Medicare program. We do not offer every plan available in your area. Any information
we provide is limited to those plans we do offer in your area. Please contact
Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get information on all your options . 

Email:

Starting in 2026, Medicare will be able to
negotiate prices for certain high-cost
prescription drugs directly with pharmaceutical
companies.
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